
Date: 06/10/23 

Dear Parents, 

JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, GREATER NOIDA 
SESSION - 2023- 24 

This is a gentle reminder that tomorrow ie, 07/10/23 (Saturday) is a working day for students of 
I- VIII. Buses will ply as normal. Students have to come in proper school uniform with almanac, 
lunch box and water bottle. It is mandatory for all the students to come as they will be giving Art 
Integration Presentation. 

PTM time for parents- 9:00 am to 12:00 pm 

Regards, 

naton 

Circular No: JPIS/23/143 

Ms. RulChandel (Principal) 
(principal@jpinternational.co.in) 
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